M E M O R A N D U M



TO:		Board Members, BCBOE		
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Matthew Turner, Superintendent

FROM:	Jehan M. Ghouse, Purchasing Administrator

DATE:	January 4, 2021

RE:	Ryle High School (RHS) Fiber Optic Cable Installation Award:  Seco Electric

Request for Proposals (RFP’s) were received on December 4, 2020 for the installation of fiber optic cable lines on the campus of RHS. Lines are required for the stadium press box and the bus garage office. Following were the results.
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Seco Electric Co., Inc., of Covington, Kentucky presented the most competitive bid. As evaluated by the Technology Department, they met all requirements of the project.  Therefore they are recommend as the vendor for the project.

This activity will be funded through the General Fund

In concurrence with the Technology Department, I recommend awarding the project to Seco Electric Co., Inc., as presented.
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Vendor Bid Price

Seco Electric Co., Inc. $52,200.00

Datalink Comm. of Indiana, Inc. $59,334.19

Glenwood Electric, Inc. $64,800.00

Turnkey Technology $87,513.47

Structured Technology $112,646.49


